
From: Helton, Kelsey
To: "Scott Miller"
Cc: Helton, Kelsey; Brourman Mitch (Pittsburgh) NA; "Erickson, Jim"; "Council, Greg"; John Mousa; Hutton Richard

H; jherbert@geohydroconsultants.com; Kulakowski, Zoe
Subject: FW: DEP Review of Koppers 2011 2nd Semi- Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report dated May 2012
Date: Friday, July 27, 2012 11:40:02 AM
Attachments: DOC072712.pdf

Scott-
 
Please find attached DEP review comments on the May 2012 2nd Semi-Annual
Groundwater Monitoring report for the Koppers portion of the Cabot
Carbon/Koppers Superfund site.
 
Thank you for consideration of these comments. Please call me if you would
like to discuss further.
 
Kelsey
 
Kelsey Helton
Professional Geologist II
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Waste Cleanup
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS  4520
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400
phone:  (850)245-8969
FAX:  (850)245-8976
 
 

Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department
by clicking on this link. DEP Customer Survey.

From: TOS_WC3 [mailto:Scans.R.Us@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2012 10:30 AM
To: Helton, Kelsey
Subject: DEP Review of Koppers 2011 2nd Semi- Annual Groundwater Monitoring
Report dated May 2012
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